
Into the freezer 
Rev. Rob's experiences 

in the frozen polar regions

thSATURDAY 12  October 2024
3pm - for about 90 minutes with an interval when refreshments will be available

Snape Village Hall IP17 1RN
Admission is by donation. All proceeds go towards 

the repair and upkeep of  Snape's 13th Century Church

The Alde Valley Benefice's 
intrepid rector presents a 
slide show and talk about 

his expeditions to the 
Arctic and Antarctic as a 
BBC sound engineer and 

cameraman.

A unique opportunity to 
hear first-hand from 

someone who "froze his 
socks off" in two of  the 

most inhospitable places 
on earth avoiding polar 

bears and pesky penguins. 


